Petition for a Safe and Healthy Lake Cochituate

The proposed herbicide application in Lake Cochituate threatens the safety of our

drinking water supply, risks our health, and harms the environment. We demand that

state and local officials adopt a safe, non-chemical lake management plan at the Lake. A
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For more information, contact POWR, Protect Our Water Resources, at 508-653-8228. Visit our website: lakecpowr.tripod.com



